
From: ANDRE BOITEUX
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: 3rd March 2022 - Australian citizen"s position on the Extension to the Emergency Bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 5:12:15 PM

To: Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane Qld 400

Dear Committee Secretary and members of Parliament; 

I, the undersigned, solemnly and respectfully declare that, as an Australian citizen, I do
NOT agree with and do REJECT the Extension to the Emergency Bill.

The reason for my disapproval and rejection of this bill is that 
the extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers.
The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data.

With all due respect, and in thanking you for your assistance.

Kind regards, 

Andre Boiteux 
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